
 BIBLE TRIVIA 
    
1.) Where did Elijah meet with the prophets of Baal to prove 

that God is the one true God? 

 

2.) Where did Jesus grow up after returning from Egypt? 

 

3.)  What were the names of the twins who wrestled in their 

mother’s womb? 

 

4.) What is the Great Commission? 

 

5.) What was the test of a prophet to know he was truly from 

God? 

 

 

SERMONS FOR 

SUNDAY 
 

 

A.M. Dale Foster 

In Everything Give Thanks 

Philippians 4:6-7 

                                   P.M. Cancelled 

 
 ------------------ 
                  

WEDNESDAY NIGHT BIBLE 

DEVOTIONAL 
 

Cancelled 

 

Cancelled 

        

     
         

     Welcome Visitors    
 

We want to personally thank you for joining us today. It 

is our prayer you leave our worship service with an 

uplifted spirit. Below is what you can expect during our 

services. 

 

SINGING: Non-instrumental singing plays a great part of 

our worship services. We hope that you will find this to 

be an uplifting praise to the Lord. (Eph. 5:19) 

 

LORD’S SUPPER: Each Sunday we observe the Lord’s 

Supper, which reflects on the death, burial and 

resurrection of our Lord Jesus, and the hope of everlasting 

life we now can live through Him. (I Cor. 11:23-26)  

 
CONTRIBUTION: During the service, we as members 
are given the opportunity to give a portion of what God 
has given us. This money is used to support the church and 
to help spread God’s Word. (I Cor. 16:2 

 ------------------ 
Schedule of Services 

 Sunday morning & online services are 

available, all Sunday night and 

Wednesday night service at the building 

are cancelled due to COVID-19. 

 

Sunday:    

Bible Study 9:00 a.m.  

Sunday Morning 10:00 a.m. 

Sunday Evening 6:00 p.m. 

 

Ladies Bible Class: (Sept-May) 

Tuesday      9:30 a.m. 

  

Wednesday Bible Class 7:00 p.m. 

   

 

 

 

 

 

281-445-3484        11702 W. Montgomery    Houston, TX 77086 

Email –Cofc249@yahoo.com        Web site – www.249cofc.org 

 

November 22, 2020 

That Wonderful Day 

  Oh, what a wonderful day it was when I buried 

that old man of sin and put on my lord in baptism. 

I remember it as if it was yesterday. I was only 11 

years old when I decided that Wednesday night to 

come forward. I had this indescribable feeling of 

blessed assurance as I answered the Lord our 

God, knowing at that very moment I was without 

a doubt doing exactly what God has commanded 

me to do. Acts 2:38-39.  

 
I also remember the overwhelming amount of 

love I received from my new brothers and sisters 

in Christ. Everyone was so happy greeting me 

with smiles, hugs, and most wonderful words of 

encouragement. I can truly say that the Saints 

rejoiced with me when I was buried with my Lord 

and raised from that watery grave here at the 

Church of Christ.    
Continue- 



Pray for our Family  

 
Angela Jones and the Jones family 

as they mourn the loss of Myrtle. 

  
Mike Moon’s sister Pam Webb and her 

husband Van both have been diagnosed with 

COVID-19. His aunt Gaye Eoff has lost a child 

this month. 
 

Betty Love has been struggling with severe 

weakness.  

 

Ruth Power’s brother Vincent is home after 

surgery and will need more procedures in the 

future. 

 

Terry Peavler received good news this week, his 

MRI came back clear. He is now cancer free, but 

will have to take treatment. 
 
Michael Howsley, Doris Peavler’s nephew is 

scheduled for surgery this month. 

 
Lydia Walden has been dealing with pain and needs 

prayers for her health. 
 

Emileigh Marsh will have a brain procedure the 

first part of January to help control her seizures. 
 
Linda Lametrie friend of Loycie’s suffered a stroke 

and was transported to Houston medical center. 

 
Please remember: Terry Peavler, Debbie White, Emileigh 

Marsh, Betty Love, Bobby Freeman, Doug Allee, Howard 

Roden, Debbie White, Sherlyn Cartwright, Tim 

Cartwright, Mark Florez, Linda Carpenter, Jennifer 

George, Russel Dukes Jr, Scott Warren And ALL of the 

first responders and those dealing with Covid-19. 
 

 

        IMPORTANT ANNOUNCEMENT REGARDING  

                                                  
        WORSHIP SERVICES 

Following Governor Abbott’s order for re-opening Texas the 
worship service in person is at a limited capacity.  we will have 
worship services at the building and Facebook live/online service.  

If you are over the age of 65, or in a high-risk group, we encourage 
you to participate in our online services. 

We ask that you follow the guidelines below while worshipping at 
the building:  

- All attendees over the age of 10 will need to wear a face 
mask.  
- The only exceptions for wearing the face mask will be when 
partaking of the Lord’s Supper and men that are publicly speaking 
while leading in our worship service. 
- Enter and exit the building through the front door. This will help 
to minimize the touching of common items. 
- For communion, we will have disposable cups.  
They will be available as you enter the building. 
- Sit in alternate rows. Half of the auditorium rows will be closed. 
- Individuals may sit with members of their household but must 
maintain 6 feet between members of different households. 
- There will no bible classes, evening worship, Tuesday lady’s 
bible class or Wednesday night services at this time. 
- Please maintain social distancing while fellowshipping with other 
members. We look forward to seeing each of you this Sunday. 
Please continue to pray that we all may come together soon with all 
of the saints here at 249 Church of Christ. 

        

    
      Bible Trivia Answers 

        

             1.) 1 Kings 18:19 

             2.) Luke 2:39-40 

             3.) Genesis 25:22-26 

             4.) Matthew 28:19-20 

             5.) Deuteronomy 18:20-22 

 

 

 

Continue- 

Now after that most wonderful day every time we 

have someone come forward requesting to bury 

that old man of sin, and put on our lord in 

baptism I rejoice, and can only imagine the joy he 

or she must feel.  

I also recognize the importance of the Saints 

being present here at the Church building 

rejoicing together and exhorting one another 

with Christian love. Hebrews 10:25 

It is so very important that we introduce new 

Christians into a loving family of God and that is 

very hard to do when no one is present.  Also, we 

must lead the younger in the way of the Lord as 

the new Christians have only begun to live the 

Christian life and will need guidance.  

 

We should exhort older men as fathers, younger 

men as brothers, older women as mothers, 

younger women as sisters, with all purity.  
1 Timothy 5:1-2 

 

This is being part of a Family that belongs to God 

and is on its way home. 
 

Jamie B. Cobb 


